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Electronic Payment Summary 2018
Dear (Employee name)
Your 2018 Payment Summary
It is our intention to provide you with your 2018 Payment Summary electronically.
This means we will produce and provide you with a PDF version of your Payment Summary, and forward it to your private email address on our employee records.
That email address is: 	@	
Please advise us as soon as possible if that email address needs to be changed with an email address that you approve for us to provide your personal Payment Summary.
The Payment Summary contains your personal details, your personal tax file number and details of your pay for the year 2018, accordingly if you do not consider the above email address secure or appropriate please advise us before 30 June, 2018.
If you prefer to receive your payment summary on paper you will need to advise us before 30 June 2018.
We will advise you on your normal work email address when your payment summary has been sent to you. Please advise us immediately if it is not received or it is unreadable or if you have any questions in relation to that Payment Summary.
Regards,
(Employer/Manager Name)
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